
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           Year 1 Newsletter  
                   “Let your light shine”  

No. 3        18th September 2020  

Certificates 

 

Diamond 9 - Flourish 

 

Leon who is flourishing in his learning, 

 

Star of the Week  

 

Harrison who is always eager to answer questions. 

 
 

What an amazing week we have had. I feel extremely 

lucky to have the opportunity to help your child learn. 

The class are a wonderful class and they have all been 

absolutely fantastic in their learning this week. We 

have learnt some rhyming animal poems and we have 

also giggled at nonsense rhyming poetry.  

We have been practising our number formations and 

practising our counting. We have realised that 

counting in groups of 10 can be really beneficial for 

larger numbers. 

Class 1 have been letting their lights shine showing 

how grown up and responsible they are now they have 

moved up to Year 1. It really is a privilege to see 

them grow.  

 

If you have any questions or  

comments you would like to share 

please email me 
 h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
 

  
 

                  
 

 
 

Reminders 

Reading   

Please spend at least 10 minutes every day reading or sharing a 

book with your child. We will endeavour to change books as often 

as required.  

Water Bottles  

Please remember to send your child with a named water bottle 

every day to school. It will be returned home each day for 

washing.  

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Learning in Year 1 

English  

We have been really great at remembering our letter 

sounds. We have also been revising how to write letters 

using the correct letter formation practising our 

handwriting and presentation skills. The class have enjoyed 

guessing the missing word of rhyming poems and impressed 

Mrs Seagrave with their rhyming skills when she came to 

visit our class. 

 

Maths 

We have been practising writing numbers 0 to 20 

correctly. We have been doing lots of counting and 

counting in 10’s. We will continue to identify and represent 

numbers using pictures. We will also use number lines to 

practice counting.  
 

 
 

 

Sponsor a child 

Last year, as a school, we decided to sponsor  

a child through Compassion UK. Compassion UK  

is a Christian charity who provide unique  

relationships between sponsors and their  

children and ultimately they change people's  

lives for good! Compassion UK bring Love and  

Hope to children worldwide.   

 

Our sponsored child is called Hamza; he is 6 years old and 

lives in Tanzania. The money we send as a school helps 

support Hamza and his family to live a life free from 

poverty.  
 

This coming year we will be looking to raise the money 

needed of £28 per month to Hamza. Each class will have a 

month when they will raise the money as a team!   

Class 1 will be raising money in May 2021. 

I hope you are able to support us  

in this worthwhile cause.   

Thank you for your support. 
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